ECONOMIC AND SOCIAL COMMISSION FOR ASIA AND THE PACIFIC

UNITED NATIONS BUILDING, RATCHADAMNOEN NOK AVENUE, BANGKOK 10200, THAILAND TEL: +(66 2) 288-1866, FAX: +(66 2) 288-1052, E-MAIL: unisbkk.unescap@un.org

25 August 2005

Dear Dr. Luthra,

cc:

This is to acknowledge with many thanks the receipt of your letter dated 15 August 2005 with an interesting article on "Safe Motherhood: A Matter of Human Rights and Social Justice", which we have also forwarded to Ms. Thelma Kay, Chief of Emerging Social Issues Division, for her information.

With best regards,

Yours sincerely,

David Lazarus

Chief

United Nations Information Services

Dr. Rita Luthra, M.D. President Women's Health and Education Centre (WHEC) 300 Stafford Street, Suite 265 Springfield, MA 01104 U.S.A.

Ms. Thelma Kay, Chief, ESID, UNESCAP